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Good Morning, Faculty and Staff-
NCBI at Albany High School has taken the next natural step and will broaden its scope to include activities specific to anti-violence and anti-bullying.  Our first move will be implemented via the next workshop series which will take place March 28th and 29th.
This is a 2-part workshop; the first day (8:30am-2:50pm) will have participants involved in the NCBI Anti-Violence workshop. The morning of the second day will be skill-building sessions for students, teachers and community members who want to continue the work in our school and classrooms. The afternoon is set aside for the discussion and design of the NCBI Affinity groups.
The location will be offsite with a light breakfast provided and a light lunch as well.
We hope that some of you will be able to join us next week, at least for a little while. Please encourage students you know who can help us shift the culture of violence that affects us all to sign up and attend these sessions.  Please email Melanie Bennett or Mariah Fountain (mfountain@albany.edu) with questions or to confirm your attendance.  
 
Thank you.

